
Dear Senator Madigan,

I support your Bill  2013 removing Medicare Funding for certain types of abortion.  No one has the right to use
my tax money to fund their personal whims such as gender selection.  This selfish act is worst than abortion
as it discriminate a certain gender its right to life. It is worst than the other forms of discrimination banned in
both our Constitution and international law.  The purpose of Medicare as envisioned by our Parliamentarians
is, among other things, to promote health and well being of Australians and not to destroy and kill unborn
Australian babies out of personal preference of parents.

God bless to you and we pray that there will be more parliamentarians Australia wide of pro-life and pro-
God.

A. Deverala




